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From: Marino Wichman [mailto:M.Wichman@mmr.gov.ck]  

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 6:32 AM 
To: SungKwon Soh 

Cc: Tim Costelloe 

Subject: NC14: PBF Reporting (CMM 2017-08)  

 
Kia Orana SungKwon, 
 

Please be advised that the Cook Islands national fleet did not catch PBF in 2017 under this CMM.  

Kind Regards, 

 
Marino  Wichman  
Senior Fisheries Officer | Data Manager 
Offshore Fisheries Division 
P +682  28 721   |   F +682  29 721   |   E  m.wichman@mmr.gov.ck 
Follow us on Facebook! 
PO Box 85, Avarua, Rarotonga, Cook Islands | www.mmr.gov.ck 

 

The data enclosed in this message may be legally privileged and the message should be destroyed immediately if received by the wrong 
organization or individual. 
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